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IPLE's 18th
International Seminar

In cooperation with
Lararhogskolan Stockholm (Sweden),

OMAURA and OPEKO (both Finland): —

“PRODUCTIVE LEARNING -
How to Bring Together School Learning and Work Experience?”

Four PL organizations from three countres, Finland, Sweden and Germany, held acommor intemational
geminarin September 20086, in Stockholm, 45 participants fram Finland, Morway, Sweden, Spain and Germany exchanged
experiencesandidess on Aogeyiie L ey and presented netional paticulanties, As usual the seminartook placeina
woniderful atmosphere where the labe summedime weather contributed greatly, Stack halm is awonderful ity surrounded by
lakes and forests andthe Swedish people alwavs welcom e visitors with alob of cordiality,

Although the seminarwas addressed bo Scandinasan schools that are nob vet involved in Soanedie { aaewnr
anly afew “neweormers” attended the meeting. Mevartbeless it was animpotant step on the way boresitalizing Swedish and
Scandinavian PL activities: Gun was very luckvin having found anew working place at asecondary schoal that wasrepresented
ak the seminar byits prineipal and vari ous staff members; the school has gob the virus and will stant Seocianiie £ ededir
activities as soonas possible. Gothenburg was represented by four educat ors who decidedbo organiz & a nati onal 3 eminarin
February 2007 [including Morwe gian guests) o build up anational netwark of S £ edeadir Maja Cakrim-Soivio
representedthe Finnish Ministry of Education at the seminar, The Ministry has stated anew program supporting more
Frodeite £ aeygactivities in Finland and evaluating them forinnovation intothe secondary schools,

"We have tothank those who did such good work preparing the seminar organization at Lararhi gsk olan in
Stock holim: Gun Milsson, Lennart Daklberg and particulady Lars-8ke K3l We enjove d wanderful acc omrmodations and s eminar
rooms and especialy excellent food, The farewell dinner was terific and all of us enjoved awonderful nlght and pledgedto
reet each ofheragain in Apil 2007, in Pécs; Very warn greetings to lldiké and Magdolna, .

Jens Schreider




